
 

 

 

12th May, 2020 

To, 
The Manager- Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, 
G-Block, Bandra- Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) Mumbai 400 051, India 
 

Subject: Announcement of New Business Awarded  

Ref: Series SM & Symbol: SINTERCOM 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

We are pleased to inform you that the Company has been awarded with new products from new 
customer Dana Incorporated “Graziano Trasmissioni India Private Limited” for localization and 
supply of Sintered Synchro Rings and Block. These products are being used for commercial 
vehicles and for Offroad equipments. 

The start of supplies for these programs will be effective from November, 2020   

This is for your record and information. 

 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully 

For Sintercom India Limited                                  
 

Anuja Joshi 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
  


